
EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 

License Agreement With The State of Florida Department of Transportation 

 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is currently engaged in highway 

improvements along University Drive, in Broward County. FDOT is seeking temporary access to 

enter upon the school grounds of Tamarac Elementary School for the sole purpose of performing 

sidewalk improvements (reconstruction, sloping, grading, tying in, and harmonizing and 

reconnecting the existing features with the highway improvements). 

This License Agreement will not convey any interest in the property to FDOT. This License 

Agreement only allows FDOT to enhance SBBC property. All cost associated with the 

improvement will be at the sole expense of FDOT, and upon completion, provide for a more 

aesthetically pleasing corridor. 


